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Dear Parents,

As you may know World Book Dalj is approaching on the 3% March. As a
school we o,lwo,gs enJoH marl(mg this and ho,ving some differenk achivilies
Plannedl If the children would like to dress up as their fo,vourike book
character we would love them to have this oPPorLuniLH bub this is bU no means

essenhal.

On the do,g itself the children will be liskening lo stories from diﬁerent
leachers, our author of the term and will take Po,rk in a world book do,g
o,ssemblﬂ. Theﬂ will also be meehng their new book buddg This will be a
child from ancther class who H‘»eH will be meehng with Periodicallg lo share

books across Hw resk of Hw year. Co,n we o,s|< H’»al your chi[d brings in H‘»eir
‘Favourite book o share and talk aboul with their new book buddﬂ.

Finallﬂ, we would like to seb up our ‘extreme reading’ cha”enge o,go,in. This
involves your child bringing ina Pholograph of themselves read'mg in the most
unusual or unexpecled Place you can imagine. Photogmphs in Pasl years have
involved reading underwaler, readmg on a fraclor or read‘mg whilst siHing on a

I’LOFSG.

We are reaHH looking J:orward lo the daﬂl
The English Team



